
 
 

 
 
 
September 26, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Office of Planning and Research (state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov)  
P.O. Box 3044, Room 113 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Subject:  Notice of Exemption – Term Sheet Agreement for Water Purchase between ACWD 

and the Westside Districts: Request for Edits to SCH Number 2023090522 
 
We are kindly requesting to make the following edits to the “Notice of Exemption – Term Sheet 
Agreement for Water Purchase between ACWD and the Westside Districts” project, SCH Number 
2023090522: 
 

(1) Re-upload the Notice of Exemption which has been edited to include Kings and Kern 
County Clerks 

(2) Reflect these edits in the “County Clerk(s)” section in the online form to include Kings 
and Kern counties. 

  
We greatly appreciate your time and attention to this and apologize for the inconvenience. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (510) 668-6539 or by email at 
leonard.ash@acwd.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Leonard Ash, P.E. 
Water Supply Supervisor 
 
ko/jrs 
Enclosures 
By FedEx 
cc: Laura J. Hidas, ACWD 
 Thomas Niesar, ACWD  
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